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I strongly oppose this bill as Vote by Mail is an essential part of Oregons democracy 

and our rights as citizens of this state and this country. Any limitations placed on 

every Oregonians’ ability to vote by mail early and in advance of Election Day is 

unacceptable, inequitable, and does not meet the will of the people, the rights 

outlined by our state constitution or the US constitution. So many people in our state 

rely on the flexibility that early voting and vote by mail allow us, as reflected by our 

high voter turnout. Access to vote is critical to a functional democracy. With clear and 

overt certainty I oppose.  


